
 

 

“We are called to share Jesus in creative  
and intentional ways, through: 

Connecting with God and his Church, 
Growing in Faith and Love, 

And Serving our community and world.” 
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with God and His Church 
through worship, 
fellowship and prayer 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TODAY:  
  9:00 am – Adult Bible Classes 
10:30 am - Worship Service with Nursery & Children’s Worship 
10:30 am - Online Worship (Youtube) 
12:20 pm – Connect Class in the Fellowship Hall 
  7:00 pm - Young Adults Group meets at Rachel’s home 

 
 
 
 
 

     

This Week:   
Monday:   8:00 am – Men’s Discussion Group in Fellowship Hall 

  9:00-11:30 am – Food Bank 
10:00 am – Staff Meeting 

Tuesday: 10:00 am – Small Group with Gary Tiffin (Online) 
  6:30 pm – Drama Team 

Thursday: Fully-Grown podcast with Matt, Jack & Rachel 
  6:30 pm – Cub Scout Pack 476 Meets in Fellowship Hall 

 

Dave Moore’s Discovery Class is being postponed to a later date. 
This class will not be meeting this fall. 

 
Wednesday Family Night has been suspended indefinitely, so the 
groups will not all be meeting together. Individual groups may 
continue to meet, so please check with your group leaders. 
 
Men’s Discussion Group meets Monday mornings at 8:00 am. The 
group is led by Frank Loyd and is going through a study of the Holy 
Spirit. Bring your Bible - a study guide is provided. Breakfast will also 
be served! 
 
The Drama Team is meeting again – on Tuesday nights at 6:30 pm! We 
need actors and people to work with props, costumes, sound, lighting 
and more. There is no limit on age! We need young, old and in-between! 
Just come and join the team or contact Marcia Carter for more information. 
 

The Fully-Grown Podcast is a ministry of Turner Christian Church 
designed to help our congregation take their faith and spiritual growth 
beyond Sunday and into every day of the week and every part of their 
lives. Each week the ministers of TCC will talk about their response to 
the weekly service, and then dig deeper into Scripture passages, 
conversations and practices that help us to grow in our faith in God 
and love for Him and His people. Join us! Available on the church 
website. 
    
 



 

 

 
in faith and love through classes, 
small groups and Bible studies 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

Prayers of the Church (October 3-9) 
For the Church – Local Churches   

For Those Who Serve – Volunteers 
For the Rulers – Local Government 

For Others – Those in Need of Healing 
 

Mission of the Week:  
Operation Christmas Child 

   

Family & Friends of the Week: 
Virgil & Cheryl Bradburry; Sandi Bradley; Glenda Brammer; 

Joe & Margorie Van Den Haak; Virginia Tucker; Gary & Pat Tiffin 

    

Sunday Adult Classes – 9:00 am 
    

From the Inside Out 
(Expressing and Navigating Our Emotions) 

led by Debbie Loyd (Classroom #1) 
    

Studying the Bible Books of Galatians & James 
led by Jack Holvey (Fellowship Hall) 

    

Wednesday Family Night 
    

has been suspended indefinitely,  
so the groups will not all be meeting together.  

Individual groups may continue to meet,  
so please check with your group leaders. 

 
 

 

    

   Young Adults Small Group 
Sundays at 7:00 pm at Rachel’s home (Jack Holvey & Rachel White) 

 
Men’s Bible Study Group 

Mondays at 8:00 am in the Fellowship Hall (Frank Loyd) 

     
   Zoom Sermon-Based Small Group 

Tuesdays at 10:00 am - Online (Gary Tiffin) 
(Call the church office for information on how to join this group) 

 

 

 

 



 

our community and world 
through ministries and missions 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Nursery Care  
    

Our nursery attendants (Heather and Kim) are ready to take care of 
any children younger than 5 years of age. Volunteers will continue to 
wear masks for the safety of your children. 
      

Children’s Worship  
   

Children age 5 through fifth grade are invited to go to the Fellowship 
Hall when dismissed from the worship service for their own special 
program. They will be greeted by Rachel, who will be leading 
Children’s Worship.  
 

 
Operation Christmas Child 

    Items of the Month (October): 
 

Postage for Mailing Boxes 
    
 

Our biggest needs at this time are prayer and funds for shipping costs. 
It cost $9.00 per shoebox to ship overseas. Multiply that by the 
hundreds of shoeboxes we prepare and that comes to quite a large 
amount, but well worth it! If you would like to help with this expense, 
please mark your contribution on an offering envelope under 
“Operation Christmas Child” (available on the back of chairs in the 
sanctuary or in the church office).  We will be announcing dates and 
times for packing the shoeboxes in the next few weeks.  

  
Thanks to all those who made small quilts (12-14 inches square) and 
drawstring bags (10-12 inches square) for Operation Christmas Child! We 
can use a lot more! Please turn them in by Sunday, November 14th. Please 
contact Elizabeth O’Dell if you have any questions. 
 
The Baby Shower for Joel and Mercy Brock (missionaries to Kenya) has 
been postponed. Their son, Bakari, was born 7 weeks early on Septem-ber 
18th and is still in neonatal care.  A box is available in the foyer that you 
can place gifts and cards into for the Brocks. 
 
Colton & Bryana (Rupp) Matson’s daughter, Katherine Ann, was born 
(6lbs 13oz, 20½ in) on September 19, 2021. Everyone is doing well! Their 
address is: 7241 Eastwood Ct SE, Turner OR 97392. 



 

 

 

Sunday, 

October 31, 2021 

6:00 – 7:30 pm 
    

I will help by: 
    

       Being a greeter and/or welcome table  
       

 Setting up inside the building for the event  
 (moving chairs, setting up games, etc.- Oct 31-2pm) 

 

 Cleaning up and setting up the auditorium 

 after event  

 

 Donating individually wrapped candy 
          (bring to the church by Sunday morning, Oct 31) 

 

 Donating a cake for the Cake Walk 
 (bring to the church by Sunday morning, Oct 31) 

 

 Helping run the games inside the building 
 (need monitors to help people play games) 

 

 Providing my car trunk and handing out candy  
  

Name(s):______________________________________  
   

Phone:______________________ 
    

Please place in connection card receptacle or return to church office. 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


